
 
Communication December 2, 2020 
 
 
Good evening DCS Family, 

As part of the DCS family, you have access to many resources to help keep you informed on what is 

happening within your schools and community.  As your trusted resource, we are dedicated to 

providing you with the information needed to help you and your family learn more, plan, and stay up 

to date.  

Our School Matters newsletter is one way that we provide a monthly DCS snapshot. The December 

School Matters newsletter should arrive in your email inbox today.  In this issue you will find a 

message from Superintendent Jeff Wallace on snow days, important inclement weather reminders, 

COVID-19 resources, news, updates and more. One important calendar reminder with the Christmas 

break fast approaching. December 18 will be an early release day and school is out December 21 - 

January 1.  Learning will continue on Monday, January 4.  

If you do not receive the School Matters newsletter, please visit our district website to subscribe. 

You can also access current and previous School Matters Newsletters on our district website.  As 

always, thank you for your support!  Have a great evening!     

 

Subscribe and View School Matters Newsletters: http://davie.k12.nc.us/email-alerts/   

 

http://davie.k12.nc.us/email-alerts/

